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Subject: Resolutions of Unresolved Items for the LaSalle County
Station Security Plan - NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

A meeting was held on November 18-19, 1980, between
Robert Skelten of your staff and members of the Commonwealth
Edison Company nuclear security staff to review the LaSalle
County Station Security Plan. As a result of that meeting, a
list of 32 unresolved items was informally transmitted in early
December.

At a subsaquent meeting on January 13, 1981, the 32
items were reviewed and all but six of them were resolved to
your reviewer's satisfaction. Enclosed is a list of these six
items and their proposed resolutions.

The enclosure contains information which must be with-
held from public disclosure in accordance with the provisions of
10 CFR 2.790.

All of the items which have been discussed throughout
this review will be addressed in a revision to the LaSalle
Security Plan, which we anticipate will be submitted by the end
of this month.

Sincerely,

.

J. S. Abel
Director of Nuclear Licensing
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